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The air quality in FNSB is negative affected by the use of #2 heating oil.  We should be
burning natural gas and we would not have a problem.  The FNSB has stopped natural gas by
firing a local FNG Co. and taking over natural gas by the FNSB government.  It won’t work! 
If  Fairbanks Natural Gas was still in charge it would be done.  Oil is the problem, not coal or
natural gas!  Stop burning oil on bad air days and the problem will be solved.
Sincerely Gary L. Corle 

2614 Gordon Rd
North Pole Ak 99705 

907-488-0819 

mailto:nanny.corle@gmail.com
mailto:dec.air.comment@alaska.gov

